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News & Announcements: 
v The following courses were approved on January 19th for Foothill upper division GE for 2016-17: 
 BIOL 300, HLTH 300, IDS 300. These courses are specifically meant for our baccalaureate degree 

in Dental Hygiene. If you have any questions, feel free to check in with your Curriculum Rep. 
 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were presented at CCC. Please carefully review 

this list; for further information, ask your Curriculum Rep. You may contact your Curriculum Rep and 
the faculty author(s) if you have questions or comments. 

 BUSI - Human Resources Management      L. Lew & J. Nava 
 HLTH - Health & Social Justice       S. Treanor 
 HLTH - Drugs, Health & Society       S. Treanor 
 HORT - Project Cost Estimating       D. Sauter 
 HUMN - Once Upon a Time? The Immortal Lure of Fairy Tales   P. Vaughan 
 MTEC - Composing & Producing Electronic Music III    E. Kuehnl 
 MTEC - Pro Tools 310P - Avid Certification     E. Kuehnl 
 PHT - Pre-Pharmacy Technology Primer Series Course I   A. Su 
 PHT - Pre-Pharmacy Technology Primer Series Course II   A. Su 
 PHT - Pre-Pharmacy Technology Primer Series Course III   A. Su 
 
v   Dental Hygiene Baccalaureate Degree: The CCC has approved our Dental Hygiene program as 

a baccalaureate degree. This has been a culmination of many conversations, presentations, and 
considerations. Though this is not the final step in implementation of the degree, weʼd like to thank 
Phyllis Spragge and all who have worked so hard throughout the curricular process. 

 
v Course Numbering System Change for 2016-17: The CCC has approved new language for the 

Course Numbering System, which will go into effect in the 2016-17 course catalog. The new 
language includes a change to 300-level courses—beginning 2016-17, courses numbered 300-399 
will be upper division courses for the Foothill baccalaureate degree program. The Instruction Office 
is working with faculty to move all current 300-level courses to new numbers. If you have any 
questions, please contact your Curriculum Rep. 

 

Reminders: 
v Upcoming Curriculum Deadlines: 

• Monday, February 1st: Deadline to submit curriculum (program) sheets in C3MS (must be in 
"Instruction" status by this date) - please note change in deadline from previous years! 

• Monday, February 15th: Deadline to submit local GE applications to Mary (applications need to 
be approved by the Division CC) 

• Friday, June 17th: Deadline for new and updated curriculum, for the 2017-18 catalog year 


